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Rule Workshop 

Date/:  Wednesday November 28, 2007, 9:00 to 11:00 AM 

Location: Springfield Library Meeting Room, 225 Fifth Street 

What:  Workshop to Discuss Proposed Changes to Air Permitting Rules 

The Lane Regional Air Protection Agency (LRAPA) is proposing changes to LRAPA Rules and 
Regulations.  This workshop will describe the changes proposed and allow interested parties to ask 
questions informally. A formal hearing on the rules will be held sometime in the spring of 2008. 

The LRAPA industrial permitting rules need to be revised and updated.  The proposed rules would 
amend several major sections of the LRAPA Rules and Regulations in an effort to maintain consistency 
with ODEQ and EPA regulations and to maximize efficiencies in the program, while maintaining the 
existing level of environmental protection.  These changes are consistent with The Oregon Department 
of Environmental Quality’s (ODEQ’s) air permit streamlining phase one and phase two (SPPITT 1 and 
SPPITT 2) adopted by ODEQ in 2002 and 2007 respectively.   

The summary of the rule changes (19 pages) and a copy of the entire LRAPA Rules and Regulations 
proposed to be revised (approximately 400 pages) are available by downloading them at 
www.lrapa.org or by appointment at LRAPA’s office at 1010 Main Street in Springfield. 

For more information, please contact Max Hueftle at 541-736-1056, x231 or by email at max@lrapa.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lrapa.org/
mailto:max@lrapa.org

